
Prop  Spinner  Chatter  . 

 

VOLUME 26    ISSUE 10    AMA Charter # 529    Eugene Prop Spinners    http://flyinglines.org   October   2018 

 
 

Club News and Other Information 

 
 
 

 

Last Club Meeting 

September 15th – at the Ranch – Good 
turnout. Mike Denlis, Jim Corbett, Gene 
Pape, Floyd Carter, Gary Weems, Tom 
Kopriva, Jim Mackin and Wayne Esauk. 

 

 
 

Getting ready for the meeting 
 
 

 
 

Show and tell 
 

Next Club Meeting 

Time and place – 10 a.m. Saturday 
October 20th, at the Ranch, or at the Kozy 
at 1600 Coburg Rd, Eugene, if the weather 
is not good.  

 

Local flying  

September 15 – Good turnout for the 
meeting, a bit windy. Gene and Gary flew. 

 

September 22 – Jim Corbett, Gene 
Pape, Floyd Carter and Gary Weems. 

 

Floyd and Gary flew 
 
September 29 – Jim Corbett, Gene 

Pape, Gary Weems and Wayne Esauk. 
 

Gene flew one flight for each of us. 
 

Out of town events 

Oct. 6-7 - 32nd annual Fall Follies, Bill 
Riegel Model Airpark, Salem, Ore. 

John Thompson, Gene Pape and Mike 
Hazel attended. 

 

Upcoming Out of town events 

Oct 20 - 21 - GSSC In Madera, CA.  
Information: Brian Massey 559-908-9431 
bjmassey2@gmail.com  Ongoing updates 
at: www.californiacarclubs.com/gssc.htm. 

 

Dec. 1 - Northwest Skyraiders Annual Club 
Swap Meet, Denny's Restaurant Meeting 
Room, 1246 North Central Ave., Kent, 
Wash. 

http://flyinglines.org/propspinners.html
mailto:bjmassey2@gmail.com
http://www.californiacarclubs.com/gssc.htm
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 Flying at the Ranch   -   September 22 
 

 
 

Gary flying 
 

 
 

Floyd’s warbird 
 

 
 

Floyd’s Tiburon 
 

 
 

Gary’s  

 Flying at the Ranch   -   September 29 – Gene flying and landing
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Fall Follies -   October 6-7  Bill Riegel Model Airpark, Salem, Ore. 
 
 

Fall Follies wraps up stunt season as autumn weather arrives 
 

Oct. 6-7, 2018, Bill Riegel Model Airpark, Salem, Ore. 
 

 
Steve Lindstedt photo. 

 

John Thompson refuels his ASP .25-powered Super Clown in the Northwest Sport Race final. 
 

 

John Thompson reports - Cool, misty 
mornings gave way to breaks of sunshine 
and the occasional sprinkle at the 32nd Fall 
Follies, but flying conditions were good all 
weekend, particularly on Sunday, when just 
the lightest breezes made for some great 
flying and some high scores in aerobatics. It 
was occasionally breezy on Saturday, but 
every scheduled flight took place. 

Turnout was light for the Saturday 
aerobatics events, but there was 
competition in every class. 

Editors note: John Thompson was the 
Northwest Sport Race winner. 

 

See the full report on Flying Lines. 
http://flyinglines.org/follies.18.html 

 

 
Steve Lindstedt photo. 

 

Mike Hazel launches his Northwest Sport 
Race plane in a preliminary heat.  
 

 

http://flyinglines.org/follies.18.html
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Flying at the Ranch   -   October 13
 

 
 

Russ’s “Combat Rack”  
 

 
 

John’s hangar 
 

 
 

Gary prepping 
 

 
 

This one is ready to fight 
 

 
 

John and Dave getting ready 
 

 
 

John and Gary chatting with guests 
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Flying at the Ranch   -   October 13
 

 
 

Gene, Dave and Russ starting 
 

 
 

Dave flying 

 
 

Russ flying 
 

 
 

Gary flying 
 
 

 
 

 Fall Follies -   Mike Hazel keeps busy  

 

 
Steve Lindstedt photo. 

 
Flying Lines photo. 
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Upcoming Model Activities 

 
 

Nov. 24 - Portland Northwest Sport Race, 
Jim Walker Memorial Control-Line Field, 
East Delta Park, Portland, Ore. 

Dec. 1 - Northwest Skyraiders Annual Club 
Swap Meet, Denny's Restaurant Meeting 
Room, 1246 North Central Ave., Kent, 
Wash. 

Oct 20 - 21 - GSSC In Madera, CA.  
Information: Brian Massey 559-908-9431 

bjmassey2@gmail.com  Ongoing updates 
at: www.californiacarclubs.com/gssc.htm 

 
Prop Spinner Club officers 
 
Mike Denlis, President 
Jim Corbett, VP, Secretary, Newsletter Editor 
John Thompson, Treasurer 
Gene Pape, Safety Officer 
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Where the Action Is:  http://flyinglines.org/Action.html      Visit: http://flyinglines.org  web site. 

mailto:bjmassey2@gmail.com
http://www.californiacarclubs.com/gssc.htm
http://flyinglines.org/Action.html
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